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 “Educating for Life In All Its Fullness” 

 
Dear parents, 
 
On Tuesday 1st November the children in classes 2, 3 and 4 will be visiting All Saints 
Church at Harewood for a session run by the Church Conservation Trust.  
 
The focus of the visit is for the children to explore the church, to learn that churches are 
often used for Remembrance Day Ceremonies and to make links with the War Memorial 
in the grounds and in the village. The children will also talk about why people buy and 
wear poppies as a symbol of respect and remembrance.  
 
Class 2 will set off just after morning registration, and their church session is 9:30-10:30, 
Class 4 will follow for their session 10:45-11:45, and Class 3 will set off at 1pm ready for 
their session 1:30-2:30. School staff will be accompanying the classes to the church.  
 
We already have consent to take the children out in the local area and there is no charge 
for the visit, so this letter is just for your information.  
 
Please make sure that your child has a suitable coat on the day for the walk down to 
church.  
 
Thank you 
Kind regards 
Mrs Burnley 
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